
Dear Sonoma Charter School Families,

The Charter Community Connection (CCC) warmly welcomes all students and families to the
2024-2025 school year! For those new to Sonoma Charter School (SCS), the CCC is our school’s
Parent Teacher Organization (PTO).

We chose the name CCC to better represent our mission of cultivating a supportive and creative
learning environment. It symbolizes the strong, interconnected community of parents, families,
friends, and teachers committed to ensuring a well-rounded educational experience for every
student.

This commitment wouldn’t be possible without our dedicated teachers and administrative staff—and,
most importantly, you: our SCS community of families.

This level of involvement and connection allows the CCC to enrich the SCS experience for students
and teachers alike, and just last school year (2023/24), enabled the CCC to raise nearly
$170,000, which funded key campus improvements and learning opportunities, including:

● Playbox Renovation
● Music Appreciation & Theatre Arts Program
● Classroom Supplies
● Teacher Grants
● Shade Cloths Covering Lunch Area
● Staff Holiday Party & Stocked Teacher Room
● Student Swag
● New School Picnic Benches
● FUN School and Community Building Activities

Family participation is essential to our success and greatly contributes to your student’s
experience at SCS.
If you have any questions or would like to participate please don’t hesitate to email us:
pto@scs.k12.ca.us

We are excited for all this year has in-store.

With Appreciation,
CCC Board


